
GIVE AND TAKE 

Turn over to see the full list of items 
that you can bring along or that may 
be available to take away from our 
next event.

Come to our Give and Take event and 
reuse/recycle your unwanted items, 

or come along and take something away.

Our next Give and Take event:

When:  Tuesday 30 May 2017
What time: Items can be dropped off between 9am and 3pm
          Items can be taken away between 11am and 3pm
Where: Breckland Hall, Costessey, NR5 0RW

Working with you, working for you



Visit www.south-norfolk.gov.uk/recycle for further details.

Things you need to know: The event is for materials from households, not businesses. If 
your items can fit in a family car, then we can take them.  We cannot accept fridges/freezers 
or fluorescent tubes. A limited number of items can be taken away per person.  All money 
donated for reuse items will be given to the Chairman’s charities.

What can I bring along?

GIVE AND TAKE 
REUSE EVENT

Furniture: any furniture in good condition and, if upholstered, 
with a fire label still attached. Items not reused locally will 
be donated to EACH.

Textiles: unwanted clothing and textiles. Items not reused will 
be donated to Charity. We cannot accept pillows, duvets or carpets. 

Books: we will reuse all books in good reusable condition.

Tools: Men’s Shed Project in Poringland are looking for 
power tools and woodwork and metal work tools.

Household paint:  a max of two cans per customer. Paint must 
be water based emulsion, no more than two years old and have 
a minimum of half a tin per pot.

Electrical items: any small household items such as kettles, 
vacuum cleaner, TV’s etc. (see website for full list). All items 
will be PAT safety tested before placed out for reuse. Items 
not reused will be donated to EACH.

Bicycles: we are taking bicycles and bike parts to be 
reconditioned by HMP Wayland.

Men Shed: will be available on the day to help repair any small 
electrical items or offer handyman advice. 
Fun Bird Box making also available throughout the day.


